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National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) announces 
Alabama as 2025 Chapter of the Year 

APPLETON, Wis. (July 21, 2025) – The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) has 

named its Alabama chapter as the 2025 Chapter of the Year. Each year, NATP honors one of 

its chapters nationwide based on a combination of membership growth, outstanding education 

offerings, consistent communication, and exceptional volunteerism. 
 

The Alabama chapter stood out for its notable increase in membership, dedication to providing 

valuable education sessions, proactive member communication and robust volunteer 

participation. 

 

“We're incredibly proud of the Alabama chapter and the amazing work they've accomplished,” 

said Amanda Schumacher, NATP chapter program manager. “Their focus on education and 

strong engagement has created tremendous value for our members and serves as a fantastic 

example for other chapters.” 

 

The Texas chapter earned second place due to its exceptional educational events, networking 

opportunities and communication initiatives. Michigan secured third place for its strong 

educational programs and consistent communication with members. 

 

The awards were officially presented during NATP’s annual Taxposium event, held this year 

July 21-23 at Caesars Palace in Las Vegas. To learn more about NATP or its chapters, visit 

natptax.com. 

 

To speak with someone further about this award or NATP chapters, please contact Samantha 

Strong.  

### 

About the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP): NATP is the leading 
organization supporting tax professionals with education, advocacy and resources to help them 
serve taxpayers accurately and ethically. With more than 23,000 members nationwide, NATP 

provides industry-leading training and professional support to keep tax preparers informed in a 
complex, evolving tax landscape. Headquartered in Appleton, Wis., NATP ensures tax 
professionals have the knowledge, tools, and community they need to succeed. To learn more, 

visit www.natptax.com. 
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Looking for a tax expert? Tom O’Saben, EA, director of tax content and government relations 
at the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP), is available for phone or video 

interviews to discuss federal tax topics including tax law change and its implications, taxpayer 
issues, tax preparer regulation and more. To schedule an interview with O’Saben, contact 

sstrong@natptax.com or nkasten@natptax.com. 
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